
 
QUICK TRICKS 

MINUTES OF BOARD MEETING 
 

Tuesday, 8 July 2014 
 
President John Peternell called the meeting to order at 5.50 PM. 
  
All members present, except for Paul Froeschl. 
 

Secretary’s Report  
 
The minutes of the last meeting were adopted unanimously.   

 
Treasurer’s Report 
 
The Treasurer, Kenn Esbin presented the report showing a healthy financial situation of the club. 
 

President’s Report  
 
Unfinished and New Business 
 
Jack had hoped to have some advertising proposal to present at the meeting but since they were 
not ready he promised to send to Board Members for their comments in order to advertise our 
games in selected local gay publications. 
 
Jesse Laird who was invited to join the meeting gave details on possible special games that QT 
could hold giving extra points to players.  It was agreed that QT’s financial situation made it 
possible to allocate a certain budget for these games.  
 
Board members forthcoming absences: Paul Froeschl (until 5 August) and John Peternell from 23 
to 30 July. 
 

Calendar 
 
STAC games to be held on August 12, 14 and 16. 

 
Next Meeting 
 
Scheduled for Tuesday, 5 August 2014, before the game at 5.45 PM.   
 
Meeting was adjourned at 6.15 PM.  


